
I am indebted to Ms. Viola Gniadek, Mr. Mario Bellissimo and the entire 
team at Bellissimo Law Group for having assisted me with my Spouse’s 
Open Work Permit & Children’s Study Permits that were denied unfairly 
and arbitrarily -Twice consecutively - earlier this year. 
 
Viola assisted me in putting together my family’s file from scratch, over 
a period of 2 months. This would be my third attempt, and my first time 
with the law firm. There were times I had bouts of anxiety given the air of 
uncertainty and hopelessness but Viola was always there to calm my 
nerves and was very quick in her email responses. The firm knows what 
they’re doing and they do it very, very well! 
 
Absolutely recommended and I will not hesitate in using their services 
again in future, should there be a need :) 
 

 
- Nabil V. 

November 2019


